
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome back! 

 
It has been fantastic to welcome all of the children back into school and see them all settling 
into their new classes. Now that staff and pupils have got to know one another a little better, all 
of the children on our SEN register have been given a new one page profile which includes their 
current class targets. You should receive a copy of this by half term. If you have not, please 
speak with your child’s class teacher. 
 

We are always thinking carefully about how we can best meet your child’s needs in school and 
aim to give each child the opportunity to share their views and opinions. With this in mind, the 
one page profiles have been tweaked slightly so that they now include a number scale alongside 
each target. This scale allows your child and their teacher to mark a starting point for each 
target. These will be reviewed at the end of the term so that all small steps of progress can be 
measured and celebrated.  
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Short Breaks 
 

Short breaks give children the chance to take 
part in activities, explore new opportunities, 
form friendships, become more independent 

and enjoy themselves.  
 

Short breaks activities take place outside of 
school hours during daytime, evenings, 

weekends and school holidays.  
 

Short breaks could, depending on the child’s 
allocated budget, be used for:  

 Group activities like a youth club or 
Saturday group for children with 
disabilities 

 Holiday play schemes 
 Sports, music or arts activities 
 One-to-one support to access any other 

activities, such as youth clubs, cinema 
trips or meeting friends for lunch.  

Getting in touch 
 

I am in school Mondays to Wednesdays and always try my best to respond to queries as quickly 
as possible. You can also speak with your child’s class teacher if you have any questions or 

concerns. 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      

Parent support 
 

We understand that you may have concerns or worries about your child and how best to support 
them at home.  Just One Norfolk has a lot of information and advice for parents which can be 
found here: https://www.justonenorfolk.nhs.uk/return-to-school/resources-for-families. You can 
also call 0300 300 0123 for advice and support or text Parentline on 07520 631590. 

 
Below are further details of other places where support is available: 

 
 


